
1

Rosenberg Corey

From: Tammy Donivan <conleycreekpm@outlook.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:28 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: oppose HB 2004-A

Hello,  

I am a Landlord in Union county and I urge you to PLEASE oppose 2004-A. I believe it will 
be extremely devastating to our current rental market and especially right as rental 
owners. 

 

 
 
Tammy Donivan  
Property Manager 
Conley Creek Property Management 
541‐805‐5629 
 
 


